
 
  
First Grade will be having our first field trip to the Ann Arbor Hands-On Museum 

on Tuesday, April 9th.  The bus will depart for the museum around 9:30 A.M. 

and return to school around 2:30 P.M.  The trip is free of charge for all 

students and chaperones.    

 
Attached is a permission slip with details about the trip for you to complete and 

sign.  If you would like to join us as a chaperone, please check the box on the form.  

Chaperones will be assigned a group of 2-4 students (depending on the number of 

chaperones attending) to supervise while at the museum.     

 

**IMPORTANT** IF YOU WOULD LIKE TO CHAPERONE, YOU MUST VISIT THE 

OFFICE ASAP TO COMPLETE A VOLUNTEER FORM.  PLEASE BRING YOUR DRIVER’S 

LICENSE WITH YOU.  IF THIS FORM IS NOT COMPLETED (AND APPROVED) IN TIME, 

YOU WILL NOT BE ABLE TO ATTEND.  PLEASE DO THIS AS SOON AS POSSIBLE IF 

YOU WOULD LIKE TO CHAPERONE! 

NOTE:  Volunteer forms EXPIRE EVERY 2 YEARS.  If you filled out a volunteer 

form LAST year, then you do not need to fill one out again for this year.  Please 

double check with the office to ensure that your form is current. 

 
The First Grade Team will send a note with further information closer to the date 

of our trip.  Until then, please let us know if you have any questions or concerns.   

 We look forward to a fun day together! 

Dear First Grade Families, 

The First Grade Team 


